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Main Street Clinton and the Clinton 
Chamber of Commerce recently an-
nounced a second postponement of 
the popular “Taste 
the Town” event.

Originally set for 
April 25, the event 
was rescheduled to 
May 9 due to inclem-
ent weather. The May 
9 date also had to be 
rescheduled, and the 
event is now planned 
for Thursday, June 
6, from 6:30 to 8:30 
p.m. on the brick streets, with a host 
of local restaurants on hand with 
samples of their best menu items.

For only $20 per person, hungry 
samplers can taste an array of dif-
ferent offerings, with each restaurant 
showcasing two dishes for the crowd 
to sample in tents lining Jefferson 
Street. 

Tea, lemonade or water will be in-
cluded in the ticket price, but adults 
can also enjoy the Olde Towne En-
tertainment District with a craft beer, 
wine or mixed drink available for 
purchase from downtown restaurant 

303 Jefferson and The Bank by Pizza 
Shack.

Live music will be played as guests 
roam from table to table satisfying 

their appetites with 
local favorites like 
Froghead Grill’s 
bread pudding or 
a sweet treat from 
Meme’s Brick Street 
Bakery.

A variety of foods 
will be available to 
sample. Southern 
comfort food, Mexi-

can favorites and Italian cuisine will 
ensure everyone will find something 
to curb their cravings. 

Limited tickets are available for 
purchase at www.mainstreetclin-
tonms.com/taste, or at the Clinton 
Chamber offices or the Olde Towne 
Depot.  

In the event of rain on June 6, the 
event will be held indoors at the 
Wood Activity and Therapeutic Cen-
ter.

For additional information, contact 
the Main Street Clinton office at 601-
924-5472.

Main Street Taste the Town 
rescheduled to June Sixth


